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Congratulations from the Primate of the Russian
Orthodox Church to Metropolitan Tikhon of All America
and Canada on the anniversary of his enthronement

His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia congratulated His Beatitude Metropolitan
Tikhon of All America and Canada on the anniversary of his enthronement.

 HIS BEATITUDE TIKHON
 ARCHBISHOP OF WASHINGTON
 METROPOLITAN OF ALL AMERICA AND CANADA

 Your Beatitude,

Beloved in the Lord Brother and Concelebrant,

Please accept my heartfelt greetings with the anniversary of your accession to the Throne of Their
Beatitudes the Metropolitans of All America and Canada. In your lofty and responsible Primatial service,
you are strengthened invisibly by the prayers of the Russian missionaries, equal of the Apostles. By the



God-loving people,
 devout clergy and God-wise archpastors of the Orthodox Church in America, you were elected to
continue their labours. May the All-Wise Lord of peace himself give you peace always by all means
 (2 Thess 3:16), as well as good health and bountiful help in your further ministry in His Vineyard. Many
years to you.

 With brotherly love in Christ,

 +KIRILL
 PATRIARCH OF MOSCOW AND ALL RUSSIA

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/60380/

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

